December 23, 1996
Re: D & H Performance at the Hilarita Renovation

To whom it may concern:

I have had the pleasure of working with D & H Construction for
over two years now on the planning and construction of the
renovation of 104 apartments at the Hilarita complex in Tiburon.
Both Jeff and David have been conscientious, careful and
considerate in every aspect of their work. Their attention to
detail, willingness to produce required paperwork in a timely
manner, insistence on good workmanship, and courtesy and respect
for the tenants they are working around, contributed to the
success of this large scale renovation.

I can recommend them without hesitation as general contractors.

Sincerely,
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Stuart Stoller
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